Minutes from Steering Group Meeting 6/1/20 8pm
Attendees: Jane, Alison, Kate, Jackie, Len, Sarah, Rosemarie, Sheila, Valerie, Anna
Apologies: Carol 
Finances:

· The choir’s financial position is shared with all members at the AGM
Recruitment:

· Sarah and Len have put posts on facebook advertising the new term and encouraging new joiners to come along. They will continue to post.
· Idea to produce leaflets to go to new houses in Hanslope and at the Dr surgery. We may leaflet the new houses in Roade too, but will mention to Ian first as a courtesy.

· Roade offer 3 free weeks to new joiners. Agreed that we would increase from one free week to two.

· Anna suggested a workshop day to encourage people to come along. Possibility that this would run as a charity event, and would likely be on a Saturday afternoon.

· We discussed performing at local events to raise awareness of the choir. Considered Castlethorpe Duck Race, Race for Life, Moonwalk in MK, any VE day events. We are also thinking about a Forest Café performance in the summer.
· Len is happy to go on Radio Northampton to publicise the choir. He will mention going to the pub after rehearsals!

· Facebook posts, leaflets and posters will mention the Mental Health message, beating the winter blues. We will also make clear the type of songs we sing, that it’s not classical or hymns, and will publicise the two free weeks.
· We should also put posters up at the Community Centre in Hartwell and the Village Hall in Hanslope, and replace old posters on noticeboards because they are now faded.

· Jane to design a new leaflet / poster.

Care Home concert:

· Sue Hamilton suggested a home in Grange Park.
· We decided to try Oakleaf initially, because it is more local to the choir. Anna to call them and enquire.

· Thinking to do this in mid-March on a Saturday afternoon.

Local Festival

· We are unclear as to what Ian is suggesting about this. Anna to contact him to discuss.

Community Choirs Festival

· We will sing California Dreamin’

· Kate to organise lift shares nearer the time, and will mention to the choir next week that we still have one place available.

· We will busk on the day

· Agreed to wear black bottoms and a plain, brightly coloured top.

Community Centre

· We considered Hartwell Community Centre’s offer for us to rehearse there on a Thursday or Monday. Agreed to stick with Weds in Hanslope to avoid any disruption to the choir.

AOB

· Agreed we would not use the silver scarves in future

· String Quartet to join us for a concert if possible
